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o NEW MEETING PLACE™*
We meet at the historical Pujol School on

Santiago Road on the first Friday of each month
from 12:00 to 2:00 p.m. Plan to be there for a
board meeting followed by an interesting
speaker,
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Happy Valentines Day!

Great Presentations Scheduled for
this Year

If you love history and want to learn
more about the Temecula Valley, be
sure to attend our Historical Society
meetings and social events this year.
A few of the interesting speakers
scheduled include Harmon Johnson,
who will be coming from Idaho to join
his son, Gordon Johnson, a local
writer, to talk about the history of
their ancestors, the Magees of
Temecula Valley.

Another program will be presented
by a group of people who recently
published a book about the
“permanent residents” of Murrieta’s
Laurel Cemetery. This genealogical
group accessed public records and
conducted interviews of descendants
to make this comprehensive record
about people who lived, loved and
worked in Murrieta. Come to hear
stories of how they tackled this
undertaking and what surprises they
uncovered.

Our own Dr. Anne Miller will give two
presentations, “Mapping the
Southemn Emigrant Trail Through
Temecula” and “The Life of Maria
Apis, 1830-1863". Anne, an avid

researcher, rolls up her sleeves and

grapples with questions by delving
into primary documents from
research institutions to find the
answers.












